
 
 
 
 
 

 

PROJECT CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 

Danus Utilities Inc. is an underground utility contractor that 
will be working for Brevard County Utilities to improve the 
sanitary sewer system in your area. The installation of a 
new sewer gravity main and Lift Station will be on Ibis Ln 
between the intersection of Penguin Dr & Cardinal Dr  The 
construction will start November 13th and should 
approximately take 60 days to complete. There will be times 
when traffic could be narrowed down to one lane during 
daylight hours. We will make every effort to keep traffic 
flowing smoothly at all times. Sewer service will not be 
affected. If there are any questions about this project, feel 
free to contact Danus Utilities Inc. at (386)233-5588. 

  
Thank you, 

Dan Pardus 

 

President 

Danus Utilities Inc. 
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